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WELCOME BACK





Welcome back to our previous patients and a warm welcome to our new ones!


If you accessed care at your home GP during the long break, please make sure you contact the Medical Centre to ensure you are still registered with us to avoid any delays in access to our services. 


Remember to book a telephone consultation for your repeat medications A WEEK BEFORE you run out.





Don’t forget to update any change of contact details i.e. phone number, email, address, nominated pharmacy with us as soon as possible.






































ONLINE ACCESS





You can register yourself for GP Online services that will allow you to order repeat prescriptions and access your coded medical records.


Booking appointments is currently suspended due to COVID.





Please go online to our website and complete an online access request form and send two forms of photo ID i.e. Student ID card, driving licence, passport etc. with the email.












































Have you had your flu vaccination yet?


As the flu season approaches the Medical Centre is here to support you by offering a free NHS flu vaccination to the following categories:-


2-3 year olds – Nasal vaccination


18-64 year olds in clinical at risk groups such as patients with diabetes, asthma (on steroid inhalers), coeliac etc.


pregnant women, 


carers,


immunocompromised patients,


65 years old and over





To check if you are eligible visit our website:-


� HYPERLINK "https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=15" �https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=15� 



































MENTAL HEALTH & WELLBEING





As you start university, it is normal to feel a little apprehensive, worried or stressed, the below link offers tips and advice on how to support your mental health.


Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.nhs.uk/conditions/stress-anxiety-depression/" �www.nhs.uk/conditions/stress-anxiety-depression/� 


� HYPERLINK "https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=8" �https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=8� 


If you feel your condition is more significant, call us on 01509 277577 to book with one of our GP’s.
































MEN ACWY VACINATIONS





Patients who have not received a Men ACWY vaccine after their 10th birthday and who are under the age of 25 should have a vaccination. We are now running clinics at the Medical Centre


Please call 01509 277577 to arrange an appointment with the nurse.

















CORONAVIRUS 


If you think you have symptoms of COVID-19 please DO NOT visit the Medical Centre. Please call 119 who can arrange a test.


 Please check our website for more information on symptoms and protocols surrounding the virus. There is also a link to the University ‘Connect and Protect’ program for you to inform the University of your symptoms


� HYPERLINK "https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=9" �https://www.lborounimedicalcentre.co.uk/info.aspx?p=9� 








SEXUAL HEALTH


If you need sexual health screening please contact Leicester sexual Health Services:-





All of our walk-in and wait clinics will become appointment only clinics until further notice.


This is a precautionary measure due to Coronavirus. Appointments must now be made on the phone, by calling � HYPERLINK "tel:03001240102" �0300 124 0102�


You will be asked questions on the phone about recent travel and symptoms, to determine the best service option for you.�We may need to close clinics at short notice.























PPG – IS THIS OF INTEREST TO YOU?





The aim of our Patient Participation Group is to work in partnership our patients to promote the services at the Medical Centre, look at ways we can improve and how resources are allocated locally. Together we want to improve the patient experience, influence local healthcare and develop a working relationship to support and promote health care for students.


Our group consists of both Medical Centre staff and registered patients who meet-up each semester. The PPG can contribute ideas, review suggestions to improve our services and the patient experience alongside promoting health campaigns. 


We would like to invite you to join our PPG, for further information please visit our website


















































CLOSURE DATES FOR THE AUTUMN TERM





The Medical Centre will be closed on the following dates due to staff bank holidays:


(Friday) Christmas day 25th December 2020


(Monday) 28th December 2020 


(Friday) New Years day 1st January 2021





If you need medical assistance during these closure times, please call 01509 277577 and listen to the full answerphone message.





Please note that that further dates may be added throughout the term for learning events











